State of South Carolina
®ffice of the Gobernor

NiKkI R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLumsia 29201

July 29,2015

Chris Gill
299 Miller Road, Apartment 125
Mauldin, South Carolina 29662-2082

Dear Mr. Gill,

Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding the use and possession of marijuana. It is
encouraging that citizens are taking an active role in their government, and | value receiving your
feedback and concerns. Although [ respect your position, I do not support the legalization of
controlled substances, including marijuana.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if | may be of assistance on this or any other issue. God
bless.
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